
New Bedford EMS appoints new
director of Emergency Medical
Services
“New  Bedford  EMS  would  like  to  congratulate  Paramedic/RN
Michael  Thomas  on  his  recent  appointment  as  Director  of
Emergency Medical Services.

Mike has served the citizens of New Bedford for nearly twenty
years  on  many  of  our  cities  busiest  ambulances  and  most
recently served as Deputy Director for the last two and half
years.

Mike looks forward to leading our department into the future
and is committed to continuous improvement.

Mike believes service is more than simply responding to calls.
It  is  evaluating  what  we  do  so  that  we  can  improve  our
performance and meet the communities needs as they become
apparent.

Congratulations Director Thomas, we look forward to working
with you.” -New Bedford EMS.
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